
School Name      Filton Avenue Nursery School and Children’s Centre 
 
 

Job Titles     Full-Time Early Years Worker – BG5 
 
Start Date      As soon as possible 
 
Closing Date      Thursday 6th May, 2021 
 
Interview Date      To be advised 
 
Contract type      Fixed Term to 31 August, 2022 - term time only 

   
Hours   37 h.p.w (8:15 to 16:00 Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday  

and 8:15 to 16:45 on Wednesdays).  
 
Pay Scale      Bristol Grade 5 £18,933 - £19,312 per annum  
 

     (term time only actual salary = £16,484 - £16,814 per annum) 
 
           
 

Advert Text  
 
Filton Avenue Nursery School and Children’s Centre is located in Horfield, Bristol and serves a rich, 
diverse local community.   
 
We provide high quality Early Years education for children aged 2–4 years, and a comprehensive 
range of family support services for the local community.   
 
We are a friendly, professional, supportive team who are committed to achieving the highest 
standards for our children and families. 
 
We are seeking to appoint an excellent, enthusiastic and creative EY Worker with experience of 
working with 2-4 year olds and with a minimum of 2 years’ experience who is: 
 

▪ passionate about the care and development of birth-fives 
▪ committed to team working and genuine partnerships with parents/carers  
▪ experienced at working with vulnerable families 
▪ innovative, free thinking and determined to make a difference to the lives of young children and 

their families 
▪ able to inspire and motivate others 
▪ the successful applicant will initially be working with 2 year olds 
▪ Childcare Level NVQ3 qualified  

 
In return we can offer you a challenging and interesting career opportunity with lots of support and 
encouragement to continue your professional training and development.  You will also play an 
important role in the next stage of development for our learning community. 
 
Please contact the school office by e-mail filtonavenuen@bristol-schools.uk for an application pack or 
if you require any further information, thank you. 
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